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November 15, 2010 
 
 
 
Jacquelyn Hanson 
1508 20th Ave NW 
New Brighton, MN 55112 

 

 
Re: Appeal for property at 2245 Fourth Street East. 
 File ID:  ALH 10-330 
 
Dear Ms. Hanson: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 9, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the property code hearing to Tuesday, 
December 7, 2010 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  You are to submit a work plan for review 
by the end of business on November 23, 2010 and will look into alternate window styles.  She 
granted 90 days for bringing the windows into compliance.  She is willing to grant a variance up 
to four inches in openable width if necessary. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors  
 File  
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